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Comments: I object to the APS Oak Creek to McGuireville 69V Transmission line project on the Coconino

National Forest.

 

I believe there would be a fire risk to above power lines. I also believe that the scenery would be harmed with

above ground power lines. I also believe that this project is not needed at this time.  I am concerned about the

cost and the potential increase to our utility bill.  If it were absolutely necessary to do this project all of the power

lines should be buried and should be buried along route 179.

 


